
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 
 

In the Matter of the Application of Southwestern Bell ) 
Telephone Company to Provide Notice of Intent to File an ) 
Application for Authorization to Provide In-region InterLATA ) Case No. TO-99-227 
Services Originating in Missouri Pursuant to Section 271 of ) 
the Telecommunications Act of 1996. ) 
 

NOTICE CLOSING CASE 
 
Issue Date:  November 22, 2005 
 

Pursuant to the Commission’s Order Denying Motions to Reconsider 

Recommendation and Opening Case for Monitoring Purposes issued on September 4, 2001, 

this case has remained open for the receipt of Staff reports monitoring Southwestern Bell 

Telephone, L.P., d/b/a SBC Missouri’s performance measures under the Missouri Inter-

connection Agreement (M2A).  On October 26, 2005, Staff filed its report indicating that the 

August 2005 performance results were the final results to be filed under the M2A.  Thus, Staff 

recommends that this case now be closed.  No responses to Staff’s report were filed. 

No further action remains in this case.  Therefore, this case is now closed. 

 
BY THE COMMISSION 

 
 
( S E A L ) 
 

Colleen M. Dale 
Secretary 

 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 22nd day of November, 2005. 
 
 
Dippell, Senior Regulatory Law Judge 
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